
[bookmark: _Hlk61502567] The next board meeting of the Louisiana State Board of Practical Nurse Examiners is scheduled for Thursday, December 7, 2021 and Friday, December 8, 2021. 

The Executive Session is scheduled for Thursday and Friday’s meeting will be open to the public. 

Due to COVID, both meetings will be held virtually. 

The public is invited to attend virtually by teleconference # 1-301-715-8592. 
The meeting ID and Password will be posted at a later date. 

Once the Governor proclaims it is safe, LSBPNE will continue Friday board meetings at The Jefferson Parish Library, Jefferson and Napoleon Rooms, 4747 W Napoleon Ave., Metairie, Louisiana.

